-
i
\fﬁé}

verizonwvireless

July 2, 2015

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: TRM, Inc.

Please accept this letter as notification that TRM, Inc., of Foxborough, Massachusetts has been engaged
to perform research on certain properties and real estate including submitting for zoning approval,
building permits and negotiating real estate agreements as well as engage in certain engineering
analysis and construction for Verizon Wireless’ ongoing network enhancement.

TRM, Inc., is authorized to act on Verizon Wireless' behalf for the purpose of filing and consummating any
zoning and/or building permit applications necessary to obtain approval of the applicable jurisdiction for
the installation and/or modification of Verizon Wireless’ communications facilities.

Should you have any questions regarding any TRM, Inc.'s activities on behalf of Verizon Wireless, feel
free to contact me at 508-320-2017 or via email at sean.conway@verizonwireless.com.

Respectfully,

/,
Sean Conway

Verizon Wireless

Project Manager — Real Estate



